
  RESIDENTS, WE NEED YOU TO ENSURE PROPER 
 POSTING OF YOUR ADDRESS ON YOUR HOME 

 

If you ever call for emergency services to respond to your home, there is one thing that will make the 
call a success, especially when a matter of minutes means the difference between life and death…  

A properly posted street address on your home. 

As required by City Code your residence must have approved numbers for your street address which 
shall be plainly visible and legible from the street fronting the property.   

To meet the requirements make certain the numbers for your street address are: 

• Located in the upper ½ of the wall height to allow easy and complete view from the fronting 
street. 

• Avoid placing the numbers in a location where their view is blocked by vegetation or other 
obstructions. 

• The numbers must be of a contrasting color to that of the background to make them visible 
and should be of a material that will withstand the weather and not fade. 

• The numbers must be legible with a minimum height of 3 inches and a minimum spacing 
between numbers of at least ½ inch. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Having your residence addressed properly ensures emergency services are able to locate you when 
called upon.  This is especially critical for nighttime responses where poor lighting may pose 
additional issues with a timely arrival of responders.  Protect the health and safety of you and your 
family by making sure your address is properly affixed with the correct street address. 

If you are not sure what your street address is or should be?  Please call the City Community 
Development Department at 775-664-3081.  We will be glad to help answer your questions. 

THANK YOU 

Examples of Proper Numbers and Placement 




